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Principal's Message 
 

Welcome to the start of the 
2018/2019 school year.  This 

year will be quite exciting with 
many new students and 9 new 

staff members joining the 
Sissons family.  This welcome 
back message contains some 
pertinent information, including 
a few reminders about the 

first day back to 
school.  Friday you will receive 
an email from your child's/ren's 
teacher introducing themselves. 
So please read it carefully.  

Should you have any questions 
don't hesitate to contact the 

school. 
 



T H I N G S  T O  T H I N K  
A B O U T  F O R  T H E  F I R S T  

D A Y  O F  S C H O O L . . .  

1 .  School hours are 8:20 - 3:20.  Students 
enter the building at the 8:20 bell .   JK 
students can enter their classroom at 
8:00 and must be accompanied by a 
parent/guardian.   
2.  Your child(ren) do not need to bring al l 
of their school supplies the 1st day. 
3.  Please ensure your child(dren) has/have 
a pair of non-scuffing indoor shoes. 
4.   If you have older children consider 
dropping them off at the Forrest Dr. 
entrance onto the soccer/baseball field .  
This would reduce the number of drop-off 
cars going through our parking lot.



In the morning

In the morning, we ask students to stay in 
front of the school so that the children 

remain visible to the person doing 
morning supervision.  

 
 
 



Our PAC has partnered up with

Mabel’s Labels, a Canadian

company, for fundraising this year.

Whenever you purchase 

labels from Mabel’s Labels, J.H.

Sissons PAC will receive 20% back

in CASH for us to use in the school 

and on the students and staff!  

Please read more about the labels

on the next pages.  You ask why

labeling your child's(ren's) items

(clothing and lunchbox containers)

is important - it makes it easier for

a child to reunite with their

treasured bowl or their favorite

sweater.

Mabel's Labels



Mabel's Labels


